
You’re going to LOVE the

After School Good News Club®!

Date: January, 2024-April, 2024! (Exact dates TBD)

Time: After school from 3:05 pm to 4:15 pm

Place: A local Henderson County elementary school

Who can attend? Children with parent / guardian’s permission, regardless of

religious background.

Team Leader: Jason Beverly, Cell: (828) 450-6194; Jan DeMirgian (828)551-9226

Sponsored by: Hendersonville Presbyterian Church through Child Evangelism

Fellowship (CEF)

Website: http://ashevillecef.org/ Learn new songs, stories & verses in an

exciting, fun-filled hour and fifteen minutes once a week!

Includes:

● Dynamic Bible Lessons ● Inspiring Missionary Stories ●Meaningful Songs ●

Creative Learning Activities ● Life-Changing Scripture Verses ● Snacks are

provided (let us know your child’s allergies on the Registration Form.)

Your Child Will Learn:

● Moral Values • Character Qualities ● Biblical Principles

Who Teaches the Club?

Good News Club volunteers are trained by Child Evangelism Fellowship. All

volunteers & our staff are background checked through CEF’s Child Protection

Policy, as well as Henderson County Public School’s Volunteer Screening process.

Parents / Guardians are welcome at Good News Club!
This is not an activity of this Elementary School nor the County Public School District

The United States Constitution requires schools to respect the right of all external organizations to distribute flyers to students
at school if the school permits any such organization to distribute flyers. Accordingly, the school cannot discriminate among
groups wishing to distribute flyers at school and does not endorse the content of any flyer distributed at school. The school
encourages parents to assist their children in making appropriate choices.


